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City Manager |

: . «= Dir. Engineering ’—.
F ) ichelle | Traffic Safety Committee ,

rom: michele eem (Referred to 2015 March 03 meeting) ]
Sent: December-14- g 1

To: Clerks
Subject: Request to improve traffic safety
Hello,

I am on the behalf of the citizens fiving in burnaby to write to you about the concerns of traffic safety for willingdon
avenue. As you'may know willingdon a ur is a very busy road which caused many accidents to occur. Espicially at night
time the roads are dark without many streetlights near by which is a concern for drivers to drive. Not to mention that
when bad weather causes the roads harder to see with the little amount of fight near by. In particular willingdon avenue
of trans ananda highway is the most challenging one to see. Since the road lanes are not indicated clearly it is hard to
see the lines. Therefore my request is to have the lighted lights located inbetween lanes for the wiilingdon avenue cross
from trans Canada highway. Vancouver main roads have these lights built on the lanes which is very convienet for drives
to be cautious. Since this road is driven by so many citiens per day it is a benefit to the government to reduce the
amount of injuries or accidents on willingdon avenue. To conclude please consider the inconvenience and concerns the
willingdon avenue brings to peopie without lights.

Sincerely, Michelle Lee
4428 Napier Street
Burnaby, BC V5C 3H1



